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NORTHEAST SCHOOL CORPORATION
BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES
MINUTES OF EMERGENCY MEETING

The Board of School Trustees of the Northeast School Corporation met in

Executive Session, 6:30 P.M., September 2, 2021 in the Administrative Building,

Shelburn, Indiana. All Board Members were present. Also in attendance was Dr. Mark
A. Baker, Superintendent.

The Board certifies that it discussed no subject matter other than the subject
matter specified IC 5-14-1.5-6.1 (3) For discussion of the assessment design, and
implementation of school safety and security measures, plan and systems. After the
Executive Session a Regular Session took place in the Central Office Gymnasium at
Shelburn. Also in attendance were Ryan Gilman, Grefchen Brown, Cookie Simpson,
Nicole Livingston, Joseph Orman, JT Roberts, Sarah Hannon, Jaime Walters, Jamie
Kiefer, Julia Roberts, Teresa McCammon-Asche, Nancy Liston, Lori Follett, Charles
Follett and Jackie Roberts.

On a motion by Mrs. Greve and a second by Mrs. Pinkston, the Board voted 5 to 0
in favor of a mask made for all students and staff beginning Tuesday, August 31, 2021.
This mandate will be reevaluated on September 30, 2021.

The Board also voted 5 to 0 to add a new policy for Covid-19 sick days. The
NESC does not have Covid-19 sick days for employees. However, if a NESC staff
member has to quarantine due to being a school related close contact, please contact your
principal or director for alternative assignments.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:32 pm on a motion by Mr. Ransford and a second
by M. Frye.
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Minutes of Meeting held September 2, 2021
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